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ASX Announcement 

3 August 2021 

QUEENSLAND OPERATING RESTRICTIONS 

The Star Entertainment Group Limited (ASX code: SGR) (The Star) provides the following update on 
operating conditions at The Star Queensland properties. 

The Queensland Government announced on 31 July 2021 that certain regions of Queensland would 
enter a three-day lockdown from 4pm on Saturday 31 July 2021 pursuant to the Restrictions for 
Locked Down Areas (South-East Queensland) Direction (No. 2). The lockdown was subsequently 
extended on Monday 2 August 2021 to 4pm on Sunday 8 August 2021. This impacts both The Star 
Gold Coast and the Treasury Casino & Hotel Brisbane. 

The Star will continue to pay staff during this eight-day lockdown period. 

The Star remains committed to the health, safety and well-being of its team members and guests. 
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